## Miller Elementary School



Learning

for

Dear Miller Families.

October 24th, 2016

Life

I hope you are well and enjoying the beautiful fall weather with friends and loved ones. Miller Staff THANK you for your outstanding patience and support as we continue working together for the betterment of our community. A couple announcements to share with Miller families so we may continue improving pickup and drop off procedures and ensuring student safety, morning drop off remains unchanged. Students having breakfast in the front (main entrance) drop off near the school sign. Miller students will continue lining up in the rear of the building, the exception being inclement weather. Dearborn Public Schools has established a temperature of 20 degrees as the determining temperature for indoor lineup, please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for weather conditions as we will continue lining up outside. Students not having breakfast may be dropped off at the North drop-off area. In the case of inclement weather (rain/snow/temp below 20 degrees) ALL students will be lining up inside the building, students are to be dropped off in front of the school where they will enter using the front entrance, DO NOT enter the school with your child. To help with traffic avoid entering the parking lot and use the drop-off zone in front of the building North of the school sign. As the end of October quickly approaches and the weather becomes unpredictable the following changes to Miller EXIT procedures will be effective immediately.

<u>Dismissal</u>: kindergarten parents are required to pick students up from the classroom, there is no change to kindergarten dismissal. <u>ALL 1<sup>st</sup> and 2<sup>nd</sup> grade students are to be picked up in the Cafeteria</u>, parents no longer need to walk to the rear of the building for pick up. Third and fifth grade students will be dismissed as usual and be responsible for themselves. Team Miller appreciates your patience as we continue working together and providing the safest environment for Miller students and families.

## **Important October Announcements:**

- "Can the Principal", ends Friday October 28<sup>th</sup>. Our partnership with HYPE will ensure 1000 local families in need during the Thanksgiving holiday receive a turkey and canned foods, your continued support is appreciated
- Miller's Pumpkin Patch will be this Thursday October 27<sup>th</sup>, 2016, all students are being asked to donate \$1 to the PTA and will receive a pumpkin in return.
- Miller's PTA is hosting the first annual Miller Elementary Boo Bash this Friday October 28<sup>th</sup> beginning at 4:30 and ending at 6 PM. The cost is \$3 and covers a slice of pizza, bag of candy, drink, games, costume contest, 50/50 raffle and lots of fun for Miller students. Pumpkin contest winners will be announced at the Boo Bash. All students must be accompanied by a parent/guardian.

Let's finish October in style, as always your support is appreciated.

Respectfully,

Radewin Awada

Principal - Miller Elementary

4824 Lois Dearborn, MI 48126

Office (313) 827-6850 Fax (313) 827-6855